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To: Osvaldo E. Núñez 
       Lake County Project Manager 
 
From: Joseph M. LoFaso, P.E. 
 CPH Project Manager 
 
Subject: Required Permits for Roundabout at Jalarmy and Lake Minneola Shores 
 
Date: April 18, 2023 
 
 
Dear Mr. Núñez, 
 
At this time, CPH has identified that a permit from the St.Johns River Water Management 
District (SJRMWD) will be required for this project due to the proposed stormwater pond. 
Although we have corresponded with other agencies, such as the US Fish and Wildlife Service, 
the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, etc., no other outside agency has stated the 
need for additional permitting. 
 
It should be note that, due to the Palisades entry sign being replaced, it is possible that a County 
building permit may be required because it is a vertical construction element that is not roadway 
light fixture. However, because this decision is not finalized at this time, CPH judges this is as 
only a potential development. The SJRMWD permit, however, will be necessary for the project. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Joseph M. LoFaso, P.E. 

500 West Fulton Street 
Sanford, FL 32771 

Phone: 407.322.6841 

Fax: 407.330.0639 


